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Those of you who joined our Zoom  

session on February 26 were treated to 

an inspiring display of photos and  

stories from Margaret Woods concerning 

local wildlife. Here are a few of the  

photos she showed us…. 

 

The Wildlife of Narrabeen  

Lagoon Catchment; the work of 

Sydney Wildlife Rescue and the 

Mobile Care Unit. 

Margaret Woods with an injured Joey. 

There was a major shooting of Eastern water 

dragons in Jan 2022 during which a number of 

animals were injured.  Volunteers hunted for 

the injured animals and brought them back for 

treatment by the Vet.  Margaret housed them 

until they were ready to be released. 

Tawny Frogmouth chicks fell from their nest. 

Ringtail possums are rescued, treated 

and released.  Volunteers often make 

dreys for possums who lose their homes. 



Narrabeen Lagoon 

FoNLC Annual General Meeting 

Friends of Narrabeen Lagoon Catchment is 

associated with National Parks Association. 

Enquiries:  Judith Bennett 

Email: email@narrabeenlagoon.org.au 

 
Bushland or urban developments? 

Your support makes a difference! 

To: Friends of Narrabeen Lagoon Catchment 

      email@narrabeenlagoon.org.au 

[  ] YES! Consider me for membership.  I enclose 

[  ] $85 for 5-yr membership (unwaged $40) 

[  ] $20 for 1-yr membership (unwaged $10) 

[  ] $5 for student membership 

Free for students of environmental science or land  

      management 

College/Uni ……………………………………………… 

Please make  a bank transfer to 

BSB512170 Account number 3043591.  Thank you 

Members need to support our mission to protect 

bushland in Narrabeen Lagoon Catchment.  Applica-

tions for membership need to be approved by the 

committee. 

I support FoNLC mission …………………………………. 

                                                    Please sign here 

I wish to make a donation of 

[  ] $250  [  ] $100  [  ] $50  [  ] $20 

[  ] Other amount $......... to the campaign. 

Thank you. 

Name: 

………………………………………………………………… 

Address: 

……………………………………………………………… 

                

………………………………………………………………. 

Phone: 

……………………………………………………………….. 

Email: 

……………………………………………………………… 

It will be most helpful to have your email address as 

we usually use emails to communicate with members. 

Geoheritage in 

Northern Sydney 

By Zoom on May 27 at 7pm 

August 26 2024—via Zoom 

Please register to attend by emailing: 

email@narrabeenlagoon.org.au 

Bob Conroy was formerly a senior 

officer in the National Parks and 

Wildlife Service. 

He will introduce us to the long-term 

record of the evolution of the earth 

found in the landscape and surface 

processes that have taken place 

around Long Reef and across other 

areas of Northern Beaches.   

Areas of geoheritage have specific 

values that need to be recognised and 

protected—often in different ways to 

conservation of  the flora and fauna. 

Book now to secure a place on May 27 

and we will send you the Zoom codes 

you will need. Register to attend via 

email@narrabeenlagoon.org.au 


